
COVID-secure service guidelines from June 2023

· There will be two services held at 9am and 11am from 4th June 2023
· The church will be operating a first-come first-served policy. Please bear in mind seats will continue to be restricted by our social distancing policy
· Temperatures are no longer taken at the door, but if you or any member of your family are feeling unwell please do not attend church.  
· Hand gel is still to be used inside the building
· Mask wearing in the service will now be a matter of personal choice. The Sanctuary will be split between masked and non-masked areas. Please let our Stewards know which area you would prefer to sit in
· Congregating in the building is still not advisable
· The church asks that all continue to observe sensible social distancing. In the service there will now be one ‘do not use’ seat between attendees

